South Berwick Public Library
Library Advisory Board Minutes
January 19th, 2021. 7pm meeting via Zoom
In Attendance: Karen Eger, David Gagnon, Mark Dutra, and Chris Siebach

No minutes to approve because Chris only sent them to Karen from December's meeting. He will send December's with January's.

Old Business:

Ramp is continuing to create distractions for staff. Ice build-up has affected deliveries and created more chores. Still worried about liability.

Covid Policy Review:

Karen reviewed the operating procedures she sent to the board. Covid response overview chart. Town management and/or policies may supersede. Some frustration with the town for not reaching out when contact tracing. We would like clear communication and consideration in notifying those that come in close contact with even potential covid-positive individuals.

Collection Development Policy:

Lengthy but still accurate - Karen looking through it again.

New Business:

Mark would like to take some time with the advisory board to thank those that work at the library. Karen will talk to the staff and look for a good night to get on a zoom meeting.

Improving our relationship and standing with town management. Let's think of ways we can convey the importance of a library.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm.

Attested 02/16/2021 al

